

Honorary Directors Eric Daniels, Esq.

**Brad Davis** 

Perkins Dr. William Petit

Brewster Perkins

Petit Family Foundation

Joe Furey P.O. Box 310

Plainville, CT 06062

April 10, 2017

2017 Board of Directors

Garry Lapidus President

Dawn Andresen Vice President

K. Prasad Menon Treasurer

Cynthia Enos Secretary

Araelle Ash

Manon Champagne

Meaghan Cooper

Erik Crespo

Cile Decker

Susy Hurlbert

Samia Hussein

**Icy Mounds** 

Faith Palmer

Sylvia de Haas Phillips

Chervl Pytel

Erum Majid Randhawa

Whitney Sweeney

Dear Dr. Petrt Family, Works

Thank you so much for your recent donation to Interval House and participation in our 2017 Step Up, Step Out Gala. You certainly did step up for us.

Founded in 1977, Interval House has been making a difference in the lives of women and their children who experience psychological and physical abuse at the hands of a domestic partner.

Through the 24-hour hotline, safety planning, domestic violence counseling, and emergency shelter, women in crisis are given a safe place to stay. Through support groups, court advocacy, programs for children in the shelter and the community, and community education throughout the Greater Hartford area, Interval House provides battered families with tools to begin anew.

Your donation to be used for Sponsorship is appreciated. Because of you and your organization, we are able to continue *our mission of providing services to prevent and break the cycle of family and intimate partner abuse*. **This reality is because of you**.

Sincerely

Mary-Jane Foster

Executive Director

P.S. According to IRS tax regulations, this letter will serve as your official receipt.

Mary-Jane Foster Executive Director